OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

3500 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-3500

SUSTAINMENT

February 9, 2021

Ms. Amanda Beck
Solano 4

6201 S St., MS MD-2
Sacramento, CA 95817

Reference: Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Study Number: 2018-WTW-13388-OF and
18 associated structures

Dear Ms. Beck,

Thank you for your participation in the Mitigation Response Team (MRT) to assess and
overcome military impacts from your proposed Solano 4 wind farm project in Rio Vista,
California. In a letter dated May 11th, 2020, the Department of Defense (DoD) described the
potential impacts to military operations for the project.

As a result of discussions between Sacramento Municipal Utility District and the U.S. Air
Force, the construction of the Solano 4 wind project, submitted to the Federal Aviation
Administration on 04/17/2020, will not present an adverse impact to military operations.

Our response to the FAA included a notification that further expansion beyond the
current project area may present an adverse impact. We encourage you to engage DoD prior to
any proposed expansion.

If you have any further concerns, please contact Mr. Michael Lignowski, Military
Aviation and Installation Assurance Siting Clearinghouse, at 571-372-6853.

Sincerely,

=5

Steven J. Sample

Executive Director

Military Aviation and Installation
Assurance Siting Clearinghouse



